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Kia ora 

Thank you for your request for information dated 1 April 2021 regarding Aurora Energy.
In response to your questions:

1. How much in dividends before tax have been paid to DCC by Aurora Energy?
Aurora Energy is owned by Dunedin City Holdings Ltd, which is in turn owned by Dunedin
City Council. Aurora Energy therefore pays dividends to Dunedin City Holdings Ltd, not
directly to Dunedin City Council.
The table below shows the dividends paid from Aurora Energy to Dunedin City Holdings
Ltd for the past five financial years. This is publicly available in Aurora Energy’s 2020
Annual Report.
Figures for previous years are provided in previous Annual Reports which are available in
the following link:
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/dunedin-city-holdings/past-docs
Dividends paid from Aurora Energy to Dunedin City Holdings Ltd, for years ended 30 June
2016-2020.

2020 2019 2018 2017 2016
Dividends paid 0 0 0 $1.50

million
$3.00
million

Equivalent dividends
(actual dividends plus
after-tax value of
subvention payments

$1.50
million

$8.25
million

2. How is the performance of Aurora Energy reviewed by DCC?
3. A copy of the last performance review of Aurora Energy by DCC

Dunedin City Holdings Ltd is Aurora Energy’s direct shareholder. Dunedin City Holdings
Ltd closely monitors the performance of all companies in which it has a shareholding
interest. Dunedin City Council also regularly reviews the performance of DCHL group
companies as the ultimate shareholder. Key mechanisms for this are companies’ Half
Yearly and Annual Reports, which report on companies’ financial results as well as
performance against non-financial objectives. Aurora Energy’s Half Yearly and Annual
Reports are available on the DCC website, which are available in the following links:
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/dunedin-city-holdings/aurora-energy
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/council/dunedin-city-holdings/past-docs
The most relevant document to your request is Aurora Energy Ltd.’s 2020 Annual Report,
available at: https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0005/798701/Aurora-
Energy-Ltd-2020-Annual-Report.pdf

I trust this answers your request.
Kā mihi
Rebecca Murray
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER
CIVIC
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